Trees of Reflection

SUZANNAH JANE BROWN
Common Lime (Tilia x europaea) planted in 2018

3rd November 1988 — 18th October 2017

Suzy had no connection with The Cart Shed but maybe if she had she might
not have ended her young life...

A memorial to Suzy is in The Trees of Reflection collection at the request of
one of her long-standing friends, Ella Smith, who is a niece of Patrick Wrixon,
the owner of Devereux Wootton and chairman of the charity. It is Ella who
wrote the tribute below.

Dearly loved, Suzy grew up in Kew, London, the eldest of four girls to Mandy
and Steve Brown.

In her early years, she attended Darell Primary School, went on to Grey Court,
Esher College and then Sussex University. Suzy was much loved by her many
friends and is remembered for her great sense of humour, laugh and the way
she was able to brighten up any room she walked into.

She had a true love of sports and was part of many sports teams including
netball.

In commemoration of Suzy, a tree was planted in 2018 by her closest group of
girlfriends who had enjoyed her friendship for more than 20 years.



